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Friday 8th September 2023. 

Dear Parents/Carers of pupils in Class 2, 

On Tuesday afternoons (5th September – 24th October 2023), Class 2 are so 

special to have been chosen to take part in an amazing adventure; they are 

going on a Forest school session. 

The session has been carefully planned and the forest school leader will provide 

the plan and any kit/equipment we may need. 

To fully enjoy this experience, children of Class 2, need to bring bags of 

enthusiasm, a bit of fun, joy and a smile. 

Should there be an emergency, in the happy bag is everything we will need, 

there are emergency cards on the bag and the mobile is in my pocket. 

Every Tuesday, you will need to bring: 

*Waterproof trousers and coat, a change of clothes, (leggings/joggers and a t-

shirt and school shoes). 

You will need to wear: 

*Warm clothes, t-shirt and trousers or leggings to protect against brambles, nettles 

and bugs that bite! (We will be getting dirty) wellingtons or suitable outdoor boots, 

that you don’t mind getting dirty, a bag to put your dirty clothes in. 

*A sun hat and sun cream may also be required depending on weather. 

*Water bottles.  

http://www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk/
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  

Kind regards, 

Jolie Carnall,  

Forest School Leader. 
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